
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 
 

CAUTIONARY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Further to the Cautionary Announcement issued on 19 August 2010, 
the Directors of Innscor Africa Limited advise all shareholders that the 
Company continues to engage in discussions that may result in a 
transaction that could impact on the value of the Company’s shares. 
The Directors therefore advise shareholders to exercise caution in 
dealing with their shares. 
 
 
By order of the Board 
A.D. Lorimer 
Company Secretary 
7 September 2010 
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